
Ferdinand Park & Recreation Board Minutes 

July 11, 2018 

Regular monthly meeting of Ferdinand Park and Recreation Board was held on Wednesdaty, July 11 in 
the town hall beginning at 4:36 p.m. In attendance were Matt Weyer, Mike Steffe, Natalie Howard, 
Dolores Boeglin and Tom Lueken. 

Minutes were approved with a motion by Mike and seconded by Matt. Expense report also was 
approved with motion by Matt and second by Mike. 

Brett Schipp from Universal Design gave an in depth report on progress and schedule of work being 
done on the Old Town Lake project. He needed the board's approval on how to advertise for bids for 
the project. The board was unanimous in advertising for the complete project with several altemate 
bids on several items. 

Mike stated he has the final signs for the disc golf course and is waiting for the concrete pads to be 
poured so they can be installed. Hopefully this will be completed by the Folkfest. 

A discussion was held on installing a pickleball court. This was tabled for the time being. 

Fall area at 5th  St. playground is being installed and should be completed by the end of the week. 

The musical park at 18th  St. is complete. 

The tree care project is still on hold but will be done. 

xt meeting wi 	ugust 1 in the town hall at 4:30 p.m. 

olores Boegl , Secret 
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